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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last week 
The parents and carers coffee morning was a huge success. Parents were able to meet the head teacher of Pakeman 
and discuss the projects aims in detail. Many positive comments were voiced, some of which are shared below. 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Theatre trip 
A visit to the Jackson Lane theatre, Highgate is planned for Saturday 7

th
 December. If you would like your child to 

attend please return the permission slip to SHINE this Saturday. If we do not receive a response we will assume your 
child does not want to attend. If you have returned the permission slip and your child is no longer able to come please 
inform us no later than Saturday 23

rd
 December. 

 
 
Reminder 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring or email the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575 or 
eunicebshine@gmail.com 

 
Kind Regards 
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
 
 

“My child really enjoys 

coming to SHINE” –

Drayton Park 

“My child is improving 

in their english” - 

Ambler 
“He has made lots of new 

friends”- Duncombe 

“He enjoys coming 

to SHINE; he has 

wanted to come 

since Year 2”. - 

Pakeman 

“My child’s confidence 

has grown since coming 

to SHINE”- Montem 
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2nd November 2019 

GOLDILOCKS AND THE THREE BEARS THEATRE TRIP 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As part of our end of year celebration, we would like to take the children to watch the production ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 
at the Jackson Lane theatre in Highgate.  
The trip will take place on Saturday 7th December 2019. 
 
We will leave school at 9:15 am and arrive back by 1:00 pm, we will travel by bus 263 to and from the venue. They will 
need a packed lunch no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. 
 
School will begin at 9:00 am on that day so please do not arrive any later. Please can we ask that you arrive at 
School at 2:00 pm to collect your child/ren. 
Please return this permission slip no later than Saturday 16th November.  
 
Kind Regards  
Eunice Burlingham  
Shine Project Manager 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

‘GOLDILOCKS AND THE THREE BEARS’- Theatre Trip 
 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………...in……………………..(SHINE) class to 
attend the Jackson Lane theatre trip on Saturday 7th December 2018. 
 

Signature:.............................................................................                  Date……………………………………………… 
 

Name:..............................................................................................Telephone No:.............................................………... 
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